
Translation 
 

Relief Efforts Support for the Disaster Area  
Struck by the 2011 Off the Pacific Coast of Tohoku Earthquake 

 

March 14, 2011 (Tokyo) - Chugai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. [Head Office: Chuo-ku Tokyo; 

President: Osamu Nagayama] decided to contribute donations of 100 million yen through 

Japanese Red Cross Society for the purpose of relief efforts support for the disaster area 

struck by the 2011 Off the Pacific Coast of Tohoku Earthquake which happened on March 11. 

 

Chugai will also consider offering other possible supports such as donating medical supplies 

if feasible. 

 

We sincerely regret that the earthquake victims have encountered such an unexpected 

disaster and we deeply hope for the early reconstruction of the disaster area. 

 

 


